
 

 

6th September 2021 
 

PE DAYS 
 

 
We would like children to continue to come to school dressed in PE kit on their PE days. 

 
Pupils should wear the coloured PE shirt, a school sweatshirt and royal blue “shadow stripe” shorts, and 
trainers.  Pupils may also wear tracksuit bottoms or leggings. These must be plain navy or black. Please 
do not send pupils to school in other coloured sportswear as we want them to look smart.   

 
       PE will commence from Tuesday 7th September 

 

 Indoor: Outdoor: 

Lions & Tigers: Friday 

Zebra Class: Wednesday Tuesday 

Panther Class: Wednesday Thursday 

Giraffe Class: Wednesday Monday 

Jupiter Class: Monday Wednesday 

Mercury Class: Monday Friday 

Mars Class: Monday Tuesday 

Neptune Class: Tuesday Wednesday 

Saturn Class: Tuesday Thursday 

Pluto Class: Tuesday Monday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


